
 
 
 
January 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s) 
 
Upper Sixth Parents’ Evening – Tuesday 30th January 2018   4.45pm – 7.30pm  
 
I cordially invite you, together with your son, to the Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 30th January at 4.45pm 
in the Williams Hall.  The purpose of this occasion is to enable you to discuss your son’s academic 
progress after the mock exams with his subject teachers and consider the strategies needed to achieve 
university entrance requirements.  Mr Bonfante and Mrs Mee will also be available to answer any 
questions regarding progression to higher education. 
 
For this final Parents’ Evening, we are not making formal appointments with staff.  Please sign in as 
normal and then please meet with teaching staff as they become available, during the evening.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
D Williams  
 
 
 

 


